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April 5, 2012 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: Entegrus – Response to Letter from Middlesex Hospital Alliance 
 Board File No.: EB-2010-0275 
 
  
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
Entegrus was copied on the letter filed of March 20, 2012 by Middlesex Hospital Alliance on March 
20, 2012 in reference to the disposition of the Group 1 Deferral and Variance accounts in EB-2010-
0275.  At the time of the EB-2010-0275 Decision and Order, Entegrus was operating in Newbury as 
Middlesex Power Distribution Corporation – Newbury. 
 
Entegrus met with Middlesex Hospital Alliance on March 8, 2012, to discuss the impact of this 
disposition, and was appreciative of the hospitality and professional courtesy extended by Mr. Paul 
Long and his team.  Entegrus subsequently conducted a follow-up visit to the hospital on March 20, 
2012, to provide an update on the latest conservation opportunities. 
 
Entegrus is pleased to provide any further information required by the Ontario Energy Board or 
Middlesex Hospital Alliance to assist in resolution of this matter.   
 
Please feel free to contact me to discuss. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[Original Signed By] 
 
David C. Ferguson 
Director of Regulatory Affairs & Risk Management 
(519) 352-6300 x558 
Email: david.ferguson@entegrus.com 
 
cc:  Mr. Paul Long, Chief Financial Officer, Middlesex Hospital Alliance – Four Counties 

Hospital\Four Counties Health Services 
Mr. Dan Charron, President – Entegrus Powerlines 

 Mr. Chris Cowell, Chief Financial and Regulatory Officer – Entegrus Powerlines  


